March 11 Update

We are aware that the University of Minnesota canceled classes in response to COVID-
19. Nasha Shkola personnel has Pandemic Plan in place and is meeting to discuss the next steps
for NS including eLearning days in case of school closing.

We wanted to share with you updated guidance regarding personal travel in the wake of
growing COVID-19 concerns. As always, our top priority is the safety of our students, staff and
community. NS continues to be in close contact with the Minnesota Department of Health
(MDH) and public health agencies regarding the outbreak of COVID-19 and how we respond in
our school.

Personal Spring Break Travel As families and staff anticipate personal spring break travel,

please be aware of current travel guidelines for your destinations. Nasha Shkola respectfully
asks families to follow current state and federal travel guidelines and self-report to schools
any restrictions, so all students in our school community can continue learning. Thank you.

If you are interested in more information about COVID-19, our Health Services Department has
compiled up-to-date resources that can be found here
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/travel.html . For further COVID-19 travel-
related questions, please contact MDH at 651-201-5414.

Ham n3BecTHO, 4To YHMBepcuteT MMHHECOTbl OTMEHM 3aHATUA B oTBeT Ha COVID-19.
MepcoHan Halel WKobl pa3paboTan naaH NnaHAeMMU U pa3pabaTbiBaeT maTepuanbl na AHEN
3N1EeKTPOHHOr0 AUCTAHUMOHHOTO 0Oy4eHMA B C/ly4ae 3aKpbITUA LIKObI.

Mbl TaKXe XO0TeNn NoAeNnTbCA C BaMMU OOHOBAEHHBIMWU PEKOMEHAALUAMM
OTHOCUTENbHO JINYHbIX NOE340K B CBA3U C PACTYLUMMK onaceHnamu, ceaszaHHbimu ¢ COVID-19.
Kak Bcerga, Hawmm rnaBHbIM NPUOPUTETOM AiBAsAETCA 6e30NacHOCTb HaLWMX CTYAEHTOB,
COTPYAHMKOB 1 coobuectBa. NS npoaorKaeT NoAAepPKUBATb TECHbIE KOHTAKTbI €
MUHUCTEPCTBOM 34paBOOXPaHeHUs WTaTa MuHHecoTa (MDH) v areHTcTBamm 06L,ecTBEHHOTO
34paBOOXpaHeHMA B oTHoweHnM BenbiwKu COVID-19 1 Toro, Kak mbl pearmpyem Ha 370 B
Halewn wkone.

JlnuHble Noe3AKU Ha BeCEHHUE KaHUKYbl [10CKOIbKY HEKOTOPbIE CEMbU U COTPYAHUKMU
NNAHUPYIOT IMYHbIE NOE34KM Ha BECEHHUE KaHWKY/bl, UMeTe B BUAY TEKyLLME NpaBuaa
noe3aokK No NyHKTam Ha3HavyeHuA. Hawa LLkona npocut cembm cobntogats aenctaytowme
npaBuna WraTta U pegepanbHble NPaBMIA B OTHOLWEHUM NOE3A0K M CAMOCTOATEIbHO coobwaThb
LWKONEe O N10ObIX OrpaHMYeHmMnAX, 414 TOro YTobbl BCe y4Yalumecs Hallen WKoAbl MOrn
NPOAO/MKUTL 0byYeHue.

Ecnu Bbl 3aMHTEpecoBaHbl B NOAYYEHUN JONONHUTENBHOM MHPopMaLummn o COVID-19,
Haw [lenapTamMeHT 34paBoOXpaHeHmA cobpan 06HOBNEHHbIE pecypcCbl, KOTOPbIE MOXKHO HaNUTK
3aech https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/travel.html . Mo ganbHewnm




BOMpOCaMm, CBA3aHHbIM ¢ noe3akoi COVID-19, ob6pawaintecb B8 MDH no tenedpoHy 651-201-
5414,



